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Comments: I am writing concerning  the Nez Perce-Clearwater Final Environmental Impact Statement and Draft

Final Forest Plan #44089. I  did not previously comment on the forest plan but I am compelled to comment now

after hearing the alternatives proposed management of the Hoodoo Roadless Area. I am letting you know I am

objecting to this part of the plan.  I have traveled in this area and have helped with trailwork and I feel this area

needs to be managed as recommended Wilderness and motorized recreation should not be allowed. 

 

Thank you for your time,


